
Dear Humanities Undergraduates, 

We hope you are successfully wrapping up the end of winter quarter. Our office would like share a few 

important deadlines and announcements. Please read the following carefully and contact us with any 

questions. 

Enrollment Exceptions 

The deadline to submit any type of enrollment exception (add/drop courses or change the grading 

option) is this Friday, March 17, at 5pm through StudentAccess. Please note that enrollment exceptions 

to add/drop courses at this point of the quarter will be reviewed on a case-by-case basis and are not 

guaranteed approval. Changing the grading option of a course from a letter grade to Pass/No Pass (or 

vice versa) will be permitted as long as the course is eligible. Note that major courses and school 

requirements must be taken for a letter grade. 

 
If you wish to drop ALL of your courses for Winter 2023, the deadline to submit a withdrawal application 

on StudentAccess is Friday, March 17, at 5pm. 

 
Advising Hours 
Drop-in hours for winter quarter will end on Friday, March 17, at 3:30PM. The Office of Undergraduate 
Study is offering academic advising appointments Monday, March 20 through Thursday, March 30. 
Check the UCI Appointments website for availability. The Humanities Office of Undergraduate Study’s 
physical office will be closed starting Monday, March 27. Counselors are still available via remote 
appointments and email. All University Offices will be closed on Friday, March 31, for Cesar Chavez Day. 
Drop-in hours will resume on the first day of classes of spring quarter- Monday, April 3.  
 
If you have any questions about enrollment deadlines, Pass/Not Pass, or any other academic 
requirements, please contact an academic advisor. The Humanities Office of Undergraduate Study offers 
academic advising through email, online chat, virtual drop-ins via Zoom, and scheduled appointments 
via Zoom. Please visit our website to learn more and connect with us! 
 
Course Highlights 
English 9 Shakespeare has added additional seats! Major restrictions have been lifted for all School of 
Humanities courses. Check the Schedule of Classes for enrollment information. 
 
Sending best wishes for the remainder of the quarter! 
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